
TOWN OF AVON 

PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING COMMITTEE  

April 22, 2015 

 

 

In Attendance: 

Tracy Self, Chairman      

Elaine Dombrosky          

Alex Sinclair      

Jason Suzor     

Carl Fischer          

Glenn Fernald 

Tim Flanigan 

 

Absent: 

Kevin Foster 

 

The Avon Public Safety Building Committee met at Town Hall on Wednesday evening, April 

22, 2015 at 6:00pm.  

The meeting was called to order at 6:15 p.m. by Tracy Self.     

Discussion began about the taping of “Around the Cracker Barrel”. Tracy & Jason were going to 

appear on the cracker barrel. The committee discussed points that they wanted to make sure they 

got across, including the cost to the average taxpayer as well as the time table that projects would 

happen.  

The committee wants to obtain information from the town clerk about the demographics of the 

last election. Who comes out to vote, what will be the target audience when planning events for 

the summer? Additionally, the committee would like the same information on the ballot question 

from last year about the firemen.  

Having no more items on the agenda, Glenn Fernald moved to adjourn the meeting, Elaine 

Dombrosky seconded the motion, the meeting was adjourned at 6:45pm.  

 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday May 26
th

 at 6:30pm. 

 


